
NOTICE 
Origin Energy Gas Standard Form Contract 

Publication of Submission Received 
 

The Economic Regulation Authority today published a submission received from the Western 
Australian Council of Social Service Inc (WACOSS) in response to Origin Energy’s proposed 
Gas Standard Form Contract. Gas Standard Form Contract. 

The WACOSS submissionThe WACOSS submission was the only one received following the Authority’s release of the 
company’s proposed Standard Form Contract for public consultation on 21 May. The 
consultation period closed on 13 June. 

Under Section 11WE of the Energy Coordination Act 1994, the Authority must approve the 
proposed Standard Form Contract setting out the terms and conditions under which the 
applicant proposes to sell gas before a trading licence can be granted.   

The Authority will consider whether the proposed contract meets the requirements of the 
Energy Coordination (Customer Contracts) Regulations 2004, other relevant legislation and 
licence conditions. 

A copy of the proposed Standard Form Contract is available on the Authority’s web site. 

 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Mr Paul Kelly 
Executive Director 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9385 9941 
Mb: 0417 922 452 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
26 June 2007 

 

 

http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/5706/25880/20070626%20Public%20Submission%20-%20WACOSS%20-%20Origin%20Energy%20Standard%20Form%20Contract.pdf
http://www.slp.wa.gov.au/statutes/regs.nsf/PDFbyName/F7A6B366C8BA6B2648256EA2002013B4?openDocument
http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/5608/25030/Origin%20Energy%20Retail%20Ltd%20-%20Proposed%20Gas%20Standard%20Form%20Contract.pdf

